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January 3, 2022 

NEWS RELEASE 

Clayton County Facilities To Reopen Tuesday, January 4, 2022      

(Clayton County)- Power has been restored at select Clayton County facilities located on 
Government Circle and Anvil Block Road. All facilities will reopen tomorrow, January 4, 2022. 
Georgia Power reported the power outage was result of the storm and strong winds the night 
before.    

The affected facilities include: 

Government Circle Facilities: 
 

• Print Shop 
• Technology Telephone and Radio Center  
• Animal Control 
• Fleet Maintenance 
• Fuel Station 
• Building and Maintenance 
• UGA-Extension Services 

 
Anvil Block Road Facilities: 

• Animal Control and Police Sector 1 
• Sonna Singleton Gregory Senior Center 

 
Other Facilities: 
 

• Fire Station 14 
• Police Sector 2  
• Police Sector 3 
• Refuse Control  

 
A make-up day for classes and programs at the Sonna Singleton Gregory Senior Center will be re-
scheduled for registered participants.  To reschedule, call 770-347-0340. 
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